PMM

From: Planning Public Comment <PlanningPublicComment@santaclaraca.gov> .
PC Meeting 8/13/25

Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 2:22 PM

To: DIANN RYAN <dijoryan@aol.com>; Planning Public Comment RTC 25-784
<PlanningPublicComment@santaclaraca.gov>; Meha Patel <mpatel@Santaclaraca.gov>; Lesley em 4
Xavier <LXavier@santaclaraca.gov>

Subject: RE: Agenda ltem #4: lllegal Fence

Good Afternoon Ms. Ryan,

Your email has been received in the Planning Division and by way of my reply I've included the
appropriate staff for their review and reply. Please note, this correspondence will be part of the
public record on this item.

The public is welcome to provide public comments on this item at the August 13, 2025 Planning
Commission meeting and details on how to do so are located on the meeting agenda.

Thank you for providing your input.
Regards,

ELIZABETH ELLIOTT | Staff Aide Il

Community Development Department | Planning Division
1500 Warburton Avenue | Santa Clara, CA 95050
0:408.615.2450 Direct:408.615.2474

From: DIANN RYAN <dijoryan@aol.com>

Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 11:24 AM

To: Planning Public Comment <PlanningPublicComment@santaclaraca.gov>
Subject: Agenda Item #4: Illegal Fence

[You don't often get email from dijorvan@aol.com. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderldentification ]
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It was gratifying that the Planning Department recommended denial of a variance for the 6 foot
wrought iron fence. However, the fence already exists and thus some Questions remain:

1) Will the owners be required to remove the fence?

2) Who will be responsible for seeing that it is removed?

3) What is the timeline for removal?

4) What are the penalties if it is not removed in a timely manner?

We neighbors have waited over ONE YEAR for a resolution to this issue, and we hope there will be
answers to the above questions.

Thank you, Diann Ryan
Santa Clara Resident for 57 years



